
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
 

Title:   Riverdale Pump Station Emergency Generator 

 

From: Terry Houk – Public Services Director 

Derrick Boone – Public Services Asst. Director 
Meeting Date: March 4, 2019 

    

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date:   N/A 

 
 Advertised By: N/A 

 

    

Attachments: 
 

Quote 

  

 

 

PURPOSE:   

To expand the capacity of the Riverdale Lift Station while an emergency bypass is in place to repair the station 

from flooding that occurred during Hurricane Florence. 

 

BACKGROUND:   

The City of High Point transfers wastewater flow to the Eastside WWTP via the Riverdale Pump Station from 

areas located on the north side of the city. This is the City’s largest pump station. During Hurricane Florence, 

the pump station flooded resulting in damage to three (3) pumps.  While still under the emergency bypass, the 

Public Services is expanding the Riverdale Lift Station.  The expansion will will include a 10 MGD submersible 

pump and a second force main that will discharge to the Eastside Wastewater Treatment Plant. As part of this 

expansion emergency backup power is required.  

 

Cummins Sales and Service is on the Sourcewell (NJPA) National Cooperative Contract (#120617-CMM) and 

as such the City may purchase directly from this company without obtaining quotes and/or Bids. This situation 

has also been declared a pressing need per the purchasing manager. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:   

Funds for this project are available in the 2018-2019 Budget. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   

The Public Services Department recommends approval of the quote submitted by Cummins Sales and Service 

for an emergency generator in the amount of $143,485.00. 

 

 


